
ATTENTION 
VISITORS
In light of the coronavirus (COVID-19) outbreak, we ask 
that you refrain from visiting our offices if:

FEVER
100.4oF or Higher

COUGH SHORTNESS 
OF BREATH

You’ve visited a country outside  
the U.S. in the last 14 days

Are experiencing COVID-19 symptoms:

Have had contact with any person(s) 
who has been confirmed or is  
suspected of having COVID-19

THANK YOU FOR HELPING KEEP OUR COMMUNITY 
AND OUR EMPLOYEES HEALTHY.
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